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Subject: FW: Council Meeting Scheduled for May 14th Kipco Lands Development: Report NQ. | CW ( G \
From: Niceforo, Sabrina [mailto:Sabrina.Niceforo@tdsh.on.ca] L\ Council - M‘U"\ 1L" l 2
Sent: Monday, May 13, 2013 6:45 PM e’

To: Farrugia, MaryLee; MacKenzie, John; Bevilacqua, Maurizio
Cc: Abrams, Jeffrey
Subject: FW: Council Meeting Scheduled for May 14th Kipco Lands Developments Ltd.

To; City of Vaughan officials
Portions redacted pursuant to Section
Re: Official Plan Amendment File OP.12.017 2.1 {9}{e) of the Procedural By-law .
Zoning By-law Amendment File Z.12,038
Ward 2 Vicinity of Kipling Avenue and Meeting House Road

As this item is going to council for approval at tomorrow's meeting, I was not notified of the committee of the whole April 30th
meeting.

I am the immediate neighbour and did speak at the Nov 27th public hearing. I would like to have the council meeting
scheduled for tomorrow to be adjourned in order for me to address my concerns that I was not given the opportunity to do so
April 30th - Committee of the Whole meeting (no notification was sent) as I was not notified by the City of Vaughan. In reading
documentation I feel that all the items I mentioned were not addressed.

As mentioned below, I am unable to attend tomorrow's meeting because of | GcNINGIIIIIINIE : . co rot

have ample time to send a representative in my place. Also, Mr. Abrams has not replied to my email and phone call sent earlier
today.

Due to my state I will not have access tomorrow, please contact my husband, Nick Mossa at 416- |
(a message can be left).

Please respond with due ditigence,

Sabrina Niceforo

From: Niceforo, Sabrina

Sent: Monday, May 13, 2013 12:26 PM
To: jeffrey.abrams@vaughan.ca

Subject: Meeting Schedulad for May 14th

Dear Mr. Abrams,
My name is Sabrina Niceforo and 1 reside at 8258 Kipling Ave. 1 have been casually made aware of a committee meeting taking
place an Tuesday May 14th regarding property directly beside my own.

I am curious to know why myself or my husband were not made aware of such a meeting as I believe I have the right to say
my part at such an event. I feel that issues that I have addressed previously have not been reviewed to my satisfaction and I
would llke my say in this due process.

Unfortunately no one from the City of Vaughan has done their due diligence by informing me of such a committee meeting. At
the same time, I am unable to attend the committee meeting on Tuesday May 14th because I have a _g

booked for 9:00 am on May 14th. I am unable to send anyone in my place with such short notice but would like and feel I have
the right to my say before any decisions are made.

Please respond with due diligence,
Sabrina Niceforo



